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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
The CFTCs recent rule proposal

Hello

I am an investor in foreign currency and work through a U.S. dealer. I am very concerned about the
proposed rules from the CFTC.

The CFTCs recent rule proposal, which would limit customer trading leverage to 10 to 1, would be a
crippling blow to the U.S. forex industry.

Best regards

Bruno NEPI


